
From: Gregory Weimer <gweimer@vtlawfirm.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 9:52 AM 
To: Anderson, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Anderson@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Boyd, David <David.Boyd@vermont.gov>; Richard Goldsborough <rrg@vtlawfirm.com> 
Subject: Scott Fleurrey  
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Dear Ms. Anderson- 
 
Please see the attached public records request. 
 
-Greg 
 
Gregory A. Weimer, Esq. 
KIRKPATRICK & GOLDSBOROUGH, PLLC 
1233 Shelburne Road, Ste E-1 
Lakewood Commons 
South Burlington, VT 05403 
(802) 651-0960 
gweimer@vtlawfirm.com 
 

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly 

forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If 

you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we 

can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. 
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Kirkpatrick & Goldsborough, PLLC
Attorneys-at-Law

Lakewood Commons
1233 Shelburne Road, Suite E-1

South Burlington, Vermont  05403
Mary G. Kirkpatrick 802-651-0960 (telephone)
Richard R. Goldsborough 802-651-0964 (facsimile)
_________________________ www.vtlawfirm.com

gweimer@vtlawfirm.com
Gregory A. Weimer (Of Counsel)

May 24, 2022

Via E-mail: elizabeth.anderson@vremont.gov
Elizabeth L. Anderson
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street, 3rd Floor
Montpelier, Vermont 05609

Dear Ms. Anderson:

Under the Vermont Public Records Law, 1 V.S.A. §315 et seq., I am requesting an opportunity to inspect or
obtain copies of public records and/or reports that relate to the drowning death of Scott Fleurrey on April 28,
2019 on property located at 3378 Elmore Road, Morristown, Vermont. We will pay reasonable any fees for
searching or copying these records as provided for by the Public Records Law.

The law requires a response to this request within 3 business days, or within 10 days for extraordinary
circumstances.  If you expect a significant delay in fulfilling this request, please contact me with information
about when I might expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records.

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release
the information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law.

Thank you for considering my request.

Very truly,

/s/ Gregory A. Weimer

Gregory A. Weimer

Cc: David.Boyd@vermont.gov
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